
 

 

Lunch Menu: Week 3 

The Week Ahead 

Term 3 Week 3 
 
Dear All,  
 

I hope you have all enjoyed the frosty mornings and 
sunshine this week. The school grounds have looked 
stunning and we have enjoyed seeing the silhouettes 
of the trees, rising out of the mist each day.  
 

Earlier this week, the first FOCCS meeting of the 
year took place and we were able to thank the 
committee for the fantastic Winter Wonderland 
experience that took place last term. This was all 
thanks to a generous donation from FOCCS and 
included a visit from Father Christmas and a special 
gift for each class.  With FOCCS, we began to 
discuss future events and encourage you all to look 
out for a call for volunteers in 2022, and get involved!  
 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to complete our feedback survey last month. We are currently 
working through all of your comments and collating the feedback. Your suggestions will help us to consider 
school life from a parent/carer point of view, and will help us to make Christ Church an even better place.  
 
Enjoy the weather and the weekend.  
 
Best Wishes,  
From Miss Brotherton   

 

 

Monday 17th January  

 FS2 and Year 6 Heights, weights and vision  
 Welcome to our traffic enforcement officers, keeping the area around school safe  

Wednesday 19th January  

 Welcome to Revd. Ann Keating and Zoe Yeomans visiting school today  

Thursday 20th January  

 School Census Day (See Sodexo special menu)  



 

 

 

Message from the Department of Education 

 

Updated COVID-19 Guidance 

Changes to the self-isolation period for those who test 
positive for COVID-19 

From Monday 17 January, people who are self-isolating with COVID-19 will have the 
option to reduce their isolation period after 5 full days if they test negative with a 
lateral flow device (LFD) test on both day 5 and day 6 and they do not have a 
temperature. For example, if they test negative on the morning of day 5 and the 
morning of day 6, they can return to their education or childcare setting immediately 
on day 6. 

The first test must be taken no earlier than day 5 of the self-isolation period, and the 
second must be taken the following day. All test results should be reported to NHS 
Test and Trace.  
 
If the result of either of their tests is positive, they should continue to self-isolate until 
they get negative results from two LFD tests on consecutive days or until they have 
completed 10 full days of self-isolation, whichever is earliest.  

Anyone who is unable to take LFD tests or anyone who continues to have a 
temperature will need to complete the full 10 day period of self-isolation.  

Further information on self-isolation for those with COVID-19 is available.  
 

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result?utm_source=14%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result?utm_source=14%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/self-isolation-for-those-with-covid-19-can-end-after-five-full-days-following-two-negative-lfd-tests?utm_source=14%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

